
November 2022 Newsletter

Happy Thanksgiving
from all of us at the Music Learning

Center!

IMPORTANT RECITAL REMINDERS!

1) Please be sure to
confirm with your
teacher that you are
signed up to
participate.

2) Please see the email we recently sent to all students-
“Important Fall 2022 Recital Section Info”. It includes the Day
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and Time of the recital section when you and your teacher’s other
students will be performing. Send any questions you may have to
MLC Office Email.

3) Location: The Danbury Music Centre’s Marion Anderson
Recital Hall, 2nd Floor, 256 Main Street, Danbury CT. Metered
parking is available behind the Centre at the Bardo Garage.

4) All recitals are FREE and open to immediate family members.
For additional information on our recital policies, please, click
here.

Important Dates for November!

Please note we are CLOSED for Thanksgiving Day through Friday
(Nov. 24-25), and OPEN for lessons on Saturday, Nov. 26.

PERFORMING GROUPS!

It's not too late to let us know if you
are interested in joining one of the
groups that we will be forming this
winter and spring!

Consider enhancing your lessons
by participating in a Rock or Jazz Band, a Classical Chamber
Ensemble, or a Vocal Group

Please Email the MLC office for more information.

Our New Lesson Management System (L.M.S.)
Designed to make your life easier !

Login by selecting the location where you take lessons:
DANBURY STUDIO - RIDGEFIELD STUDIO

You can message your teacher with questions about lesson
material
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Access your personal "Video Lesson Room" to use for any
online lessons you may have scheduled (replaces Zoom)
View your upcoming monthly charges
Cancel lessons you cannot attend (24 hours' notice required)
Self-schedule any makeup lessons you are eligible to
receive.

Don't forget to follow us on
Instagram and Facebook!

 ​  ​

Questions or Comments?

Please Send Us a Note! We would love to hear from you.
Thank you for being a part of the

Music Learning Center!

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444

Our two studio locations:
425 Main St, Danbury, CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org

9 Grove St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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